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S5th April, 1937
Dear Sirs,
liessrse. Burntisland S.Be Coe, Ltds Yard Hoe 218.
Plan of Upper Deck Beam Inees in Bridgee

I return herewlth two copies of the
above plan submitted with Mr, Zdwards' letter of the 3lst ultimo
and with regard thereto have to inform you that the scantlings
and arrangements as amended thereon will be approved, provided they
be carried out to their satisfactions

I have also to inform you that the
proposal regarding the frames at the hatch ends contained in
the second paragraph of your letter above referred to will be
approved.

The remaining copy of the plan has been
retained in this O0ffice for record.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours failthfully,

Local Secretarye
The Surveyors,

LETITH,
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